
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of Building and Safety, with the assistance of the City 
Administrative Officer and the City Attorney, to report to the Planning and Land Use 
Management Committee on an Inspector Certification Program to include potential 
employees who do not have experience in the field of construction.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


